
 

 

To:     United Way and Other Community Service Agencies 

From:   Humphreys County Health Council 

Dated:  09-02-2014 

You are invited to send a representative to attend the Hiking for Health Festival. 

This event is being held to raise funds for the We Care/We Help program. 

The event will be held on Saturday, November 22, 2014, at the Johnsonville State 

Historic Park. Event time is 10:00 am till 2:00 pm. The Festival will be held rain or 

shine. Teams/individuals will get sponsorships for the walk. The team or individual 

raising the most monies will be awarded prizes at different levels. Please see the 

enclosed flyer for details. 

We are asking your organization to send a representative to meet and greet 

during the event. Please have them wear a shirt/name badge, etc. to clearly 

identify your agency. Have on an apron or carry a basket, etc. with informative 

materials to hand out. Our space is very limited. So you don't miss out on the fun, 

consider entering a hiking team as well.     

Our hopes are that this event will encourage residents of Humphreys County to 

use our resources to benefit themselves and others. 

Please address responses or questions to: pondmoma2@yahoo.com. 

We look forward to your participation. Thank you from our sponsors--- 

 

                        


